
 

 

Visiting Professorship  
At University of São Paulo, Brazil, in 2015 

 
The Graduate Program on Public Policy Management of the School of Arts, Sciences and 

Humanities (EACH) of the University of São Paulo (USP) is offering aVisiting Professorship teaching 
opportunity in the field of Comparative Public Policy for July 2015. 

University of São Paulo is one of the best Latin American institutions of higher education, and the 
School of Arts, Sciences and Humanities is its newest faculty, dedicated to multi and interdisciplinary 
studies. The Graduate Program on Public Policy Management is two years old,it is an academic course 
and offers theoretical and high level scientific knowledge in public management and policy analysis. The 
students are young, committed and selected among the best undergraduate courses in Brazil. 

The School of Arts, Sciences and Humanities of the University of São Paulo provides travel and 
living expenses in the city of São Paulo. The city is the largest metropolis in Latin America, and offers 
rich experiences in cultural terms.  
  

Requirements: 
 

The candidate must provide 12 lectures in English (of four hours each), in two weeks and a half, 
and must be available to hold meetings with students and EACH’s faculty to discuss their research 
projects and eventually to engage in their projects or in new projects. 
 

Eligibility: 
o Doctorate degree and affiliation in a higher education institution;  
o Research and teaching experiences in Comparative Public Policy; 

It is desirable that the candidate: 
o focuses his/her research and teaching experiences in the Brazilian and/or Latin American 

cases; 
o demonstrates ability to teach in English for non-native English speakers. 

Application: 
 

Applications should be sent via email (cmagpp-each@usp.br), with these documents, by  
February 16, 2015:  

o Curriculum vitae;  
o Course syllabus (with learning objectives and outcomes, contents and bibliography for 

each class, and forms of assessment); 
o Letter of Intention (maximum 500 words). 

An interview via skype will take place between February 23 and March 7, 2015.  
 
The results will be announced on the Program website (http://each.uspnet.usp.br/site/pos-

programas.php?item=gpp) until April 30, 2015.  


